
December 27, 1977 

Hr. Jack Antreassian 
620 Eas 20th Street, Apt. llF 
New York , Nev1 York 10009 

Dear 1r . Antreassian: 

We greatly appreciate the renewal of your 

Stewarduhip of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100.00 

for that purpose. 

Our Recei~ t Numbe r 27997 is enclosed. 

Enclosure 

me 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


